
NOUS41 KWBC 081118 
PNSWSH 
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National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
718 AM EDT Thu Sep 8 2016 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mary Mullusky 
         Chief, Water Resources Services Branch 
 
Subject: Soliciting Comments until September 30, 2016 on Discontinuing the 
Texas River and Recreation Advisory (RVSFWR) 
 
NWS is soliciting public comments by September 30, 2016, on discontinuing 
the RWSPR product.  Enhanced forecast products providing similar 
information for Texas rivers are available online at: 
 
http://water.weather.gov/ahps/index.php 
 
Products Proposed For Discontinuance 
 
Product Name                           AWIPS ID   WMO Heading 
------------                           --------   ----------- 
Texas River and Recreation Advisory    RVSFWR     FGUS84 KFWR 
 
Please submit comments regarding discontinuance of the FWR weather 
summaries for RVSFWR to: 
 
J. Mark Null 
Hydrologist-in-Charge 
West Gulf River Forecast Center 
Fort Worth, TX 
817-831-3289, Ext. 322 
Email: mark.null@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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